

Board of Directors

June 29, 2015

Carol M. Baldwin Chairwoman of the Board

Dr. Brian O'Hea President iu

William Baldwin Vice President

Dear Mr. Light:

Treasurer

Barbara Conroy

Ellen Burke

Secretary

Jeanette Zirogiannis

General Counsel

Dennis Chase, Esq.

Eric Light Aroma Naturals 14021 Bolsa Lane Cerritos, CA 90703

Dear Wir. Light.

The Carol M. Baldwin Breast Cancer Research Fund, would like to take a moment to express our appreciation for your support of the 2015 LI Hospitality Ball.

Your generous donation to our raffle/silent auction made it a wonderful success and we could not have done it without your help. We appreciate your spirit of giving.

Our Fund has accomplished great things this past year through the dedicated efforts of special people like you. We raise money to support vital research work at Stony Brook Medicine and since 1996, the Carol M. Baldwin Breast Cancer Research Fund has awarded more than four million dollars to researchers involved in the prevention, diagnosis, and treatment of breast cancer, and to those actively seeking a cure.

Sincerely,

Anne M. Line Acting Director